Balloch Community Association
Minutes of Committee Meeting 20 January 2013

         Present: Billy Lowrie, Jenny Card, Duncan Hendry, Ruth McGowan, Morven Reid
Apologies: Isobel Brill, Lorna Robertson
Matters arising from Minutes of Last Meeting.
1. Civil works of 3rd ramp now complete and all work has been paid for.
2. Books are with auditor Leslie Birnie.
3. Open Day. MR to send letter of thanks to One Stop for the flyers.
4. Blinds. Are now in place and look really good.
JC proposed these minutes be adopted, seconded by DH.
Agenda
1. Presidents Report. BL thanked all committee members for their efforts leading up to and during the Open Day. It was definitely worthwhile and some very good feedback had been received.
At 7.45pm Eric Robertson joined the meeting.
2. New Year Dance. A full discussion took place with regard to the letter received by BL from ER. It was agreed that ER would write to the committee to ask for a Community Discount on the hire charge for the next New Year Dance and MR will respond.
3. 18th Birthday Parties. There were a number of issues arising from the last party. It was agreed that a deposit of £150.00 would be taken for each one-off evening party and kept for professional cleaning and repair if required. The cost of a security guard will be looked into.
4. Chairs for charity event. Karen Halkett emailed a request to use the hall chairs for a charity event in aid of Car Gorm (Crossroads). MR to liaise with Karen to organise collection & delivery. Bob Reid will organise an inventory of the chairs and tables and mark them to ensure all are returned correctly.
5. [bookmark: _GoBack]Contractors for kitchen/bathroom upgrade work. Contractors are required for the forthcoming upgrade of hall. Recommendations welcome.
6. Update on grant application:  Ongoing – MR.
7. Hall cleaning recommendations. MR to discuss with Vicki.
8. Date and Time of Next Meeting – AGM Wednesday 20 March 2013
              
